
18th June 2024 

Term 6 

Welcome to our final term of the year - 
and what a packed one it is! We are  
looking forward to many wonderful 
PTA events (please make note of these 
in your diary), particularly our Sports 
Day/Summer fair on Friday 5th July. 
We will also be welcoming our new YRs 
for taster days and looking forward to 
our Year 6 performance and prize  
giving evening. Plus many sporting 
events and trips! Once again, we thank 
the school community for your  
tremendous support of our school. 

Gold Award 

For a third year in a row we received the Gold Sports Mark award! Well 

done to all the pupils and our fantastic coaches who have worked so hard 

this year. Highlights include Brabourne winning the boys and girls’ football 

tournaments, Ashford hockey league and championship and coming  

second in the Kent climbing wall championships! This as 

well as many individual achievements from our pupils. 

There are plenty more sporting events coming up over 

the last few weeks of term and we wish our teams the 

best of luck. 

 

Fundraising 

The school raised just over £120 for The Royal British Legion on our  

D-Day Commemoration Day and the equivalent for the charity  

Tourette’s Action through the Y5/6 pupil led Tuck Shop. Thank you all for 

your amazing generosity. 

 

 

PTA Updates 

Thank you to those of you who have 
signed up to have an estate agent 
board outside their house - the list 
has been sent off and signs are  
being printed as we speak. With 25 
signs going up, this will give us an 
extra income of £375. Thank you!! 

Next week, the 20th June, will be 
the first of three non uniform  
Thursdays - please bring a jazzy jar 
in return a decorated jar filled with 
things that children like, e.g. sweets, 
small toys and stationery.  

On Friday 21st June, we are going to 
sell ice creams after school (if the 
weather finally picks up), so please 
bring some change.  

Also, don't forget to let us know if 
you can help with the summer fair; 
we still need lots and lots of  
volunteers to help us set up on 
the day and to run a stall for a little 
while during the fair.  

We are also going to run an online 
raffle once again, which is going to 
start a couple of weeks before the 
fair. The link and details will be 
shared very soon. If you know  
anyone who would consider  
donating a prize for the raffle, 
please let us know. 

We appreciate that we always ask 
for a lot in the run-up to a fair but 
know you will all agree it's for a 
beautiful cause (our children at 
school!) - so thank you very much! 

Grecian Day - Friday 28th June - 

Neptune Class 

Next Friday, 28th June, Neptune 
class will be having a day  
inspired by the Greeks! We will 
be having Greek style lessons, 
sampling Greek food and doing 
our very own Olympic games. 

Pupils are invited to come in  

wearing ‘Grecian’ dress that day! 

Do be creative—an old bed 

sheet can work wonders! 



Catering Provider 
  
Our catering provider Caterlink would like all stakeholders to help them improve the 
service they provide to parents and pupils. This term they are asking parents to  
complete a Parent/Guardian survey on the meal provision they provide. 
  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ 

Workshop reminder 

We will be holding a workshop on Continuous  

Provision for Y1-4 parents and which is being led by  

Mrs Barnes and Mrs Green.  

This will take place on: Tuesday 9th July - 3.30 pm 

I-Rock 

Thank you to parents who have already signed 
up to I-Rock music lessons.  The pupils seem to 
be loving their Friday rock sessions! 

German Day 

We had a fantastic day celebrating our partnership 

with Grundscule Hasenburger Berg School in  

Germany. Our pupils enjoyed food tasting, singing 

songs, learning German expressions and finding out 

about German culture.  

Please click here for a montage of the day. 

Just a taster of another average week at Brabourne!  

D-Day Commemorations, First Aid training, and International 

days with India and Germany. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CN9XYWJ
https://x.com/brabournecep/status/1800958668629819400


This week, Jupiter have started 

making Neolithic dwellings using 

similar techniques to the Stone 

Age people.  We have created the 

walls using struts and wattle and daub.  We will be 

constructing the roofs next week.  

This week Mars class have been 

using their ICT skills to plan and 

create a class stop motion animation. They 

made the set showing a tin forest that 

would come alive with nature over 

time.  Click here to 

see more. 

Venus Class loved their first hockey  

session with Coach Ben. They 

learnt how to correctly grip the 

hockey stick and to control the 

ball. Molly was so inspired she said she would like 

it to be her new hobby!  

Neptune class have been 

learning about Alexander the 

Great, the King of Macedonia 

336BC, and answering the 

question: Was Alexander the 

Great really great?  We have drawn portraits 

of him and looked at a range of sources to 

help us decide.  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

https://x.com/brabournecep/status/1799434693898567689
https://x.com/brabournecep/status/1799434693898567689


With best wishes, 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 

 

Prayer of the week: 

Dear Lord 

Let us remember that when times are tough, give us strength and the hope to persevere. 
 
Amen 

May we remind you that places must be booked and paid for in advance for both Early Morning Club and Wrap 

Around.  To ensure we always have appropriate staffing levels, we cannot accept bookings on the day.  Details can 

be found here: Wrap around care - Brabourne Church of England Primary School. Please book in advance on School 

Money. 

COLLECTION FROM WRAP AROUND: Please collect your children promptly at the end of the session.  Late pick 

ups may be charged. 

Website: www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk

 

Malachi and Mimi have made a little video about a school 
they visited close to where they are staying in Sri Lanka. 
They'd love it if other pupils could help spread the word to 
help them reach their target. Most of the children in the 
school are from families who work on tea plantations.  
 
Please see the video here. 

Wednesday 19th June Y6 Safety in Action 

Friday 21st June YR trip to Wingham Wildlife 

PTA Ice cream sale after school 

Friday 28th June Y3/4 Grecian Dress Up Day 

Monday 24th June Y3/4 Kent Cricket Ground trip  

Y5/6 football tournament pm 

Friday 5th July Sports Day/Summer Fair 

Tuesday 9th July 3.30pm Continuous Provision workshop for Y1-4 parents 

Tuesday 16th July 1.30 pm Leavers’ Performance Dress Rehearsal 

Wednesday 17th July 9.00 am Leavers’ Church Service 

Thursday 18th July 6.30 pm Leavers’ Performance & Awards Ceremony  

Monday  22nd July INSET day school closed 

Tuesday 23rd July INSET day school closed 

https://www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk/parents/early-morning-club/
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/Malachi-mimi?utm_term=pn3PpwvVV





















